
From: Cllr. Giancarlo Guglielmi, Deputy Leader <cllr.gguglielmi@tendringdc.gov.uk>  
Sent: 17 May 2021 14:33 
To: James Ennos <jennos@tendringdc.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Tender Exemption and Budget Virement to enable the purchase of a Hot Wash Street 
Cleaner from Colchester Borough Council 
 
Dear James 
 
Many thanks for sending the attached report, and I confirm that I am happy to make the following 
executive decision:- 
 
For exemption from the Council’s Procurement Rules and approval is given for virement of £35,000 
from the Naming & Numbering income surplus to enable the Corporate Director (Operational 
Services) to purchase the ‘’Hot Wash’’ Street cleaner from Colchester Borough Council for a sum of 
£35,000. 
 
I note the great news of the success of the Street Naming and Numbering income, which has 
financed this purchase! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Carlo 
 
Cllr Giancarlo Guglielmi 
Deputy Leader of the Council 
Cabinet Member for Finance and 
Corporate Services 
ECC Member for Tendring Rural West 
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